Supplier Site Visit Notice:
National Maritime Operations Centre (NMOC) – CCTV requirement
Tuesday 19th March 2019

To enable industry and potential bidders to gain an understanding of the MCA’s CCTV requirements at the NMOC, a site visit will be held on Tuesday 19th March 2019 at 11.00 am. 

Venue:	Maritime & Coastguard Agency
		National Maritime Operations Centre
		Unit 12, Kites Croft Business Park 
		Fareham,
		Hampshire, PO14 4LW.


If you wish to attend the site visit, please email contracts@mcga.gov.uk  by 14:00 on Friday 15th March 2019 expressing your interest and providing the names of who will be attending, company name & contact details. 
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The deadline for the submission of queries has been extended from 18th March 2019 to 20th March 2019 at 17:00.

